EWSLETTER

MARCH, APRIL EDITION



trom, Principal Merendina

Audubon Society: Center at Pomfret

Team B students worked with instructors from the Audubon Society to participate in a Bird Ecology unit. Students worked on identification of birds, bird behavior, calls, and practiced making observations of birds.

To contribute to Team B's Birdathon as part of the Audubon's Migration Magic event through May, use the QR Code below.

Nature's Classroom:

Grade 6

Our grade 6 students attended the Lakeside Site for Nature's Classroom from April 8th to 12th. Students participated in daily field groups, student selected lessons, and evening team building activities. Lessons at Nature's Classroom include taking care of the Earth through the reduction of waste and understanding the amount of work and energy put into producing food (our meals)! Students set tables and reflect on their own food consumption and waste through the Ort Report.

When asked what his favorite part of Nature's Classroom was, Sean P. said, "The best part of Nature's Classroom was the life of a caveman. We acted like cavemen and had to look for food. We couldn't speak like we normally do and we drew with charcoal. Also, making new friends."



If any families would like to donate bird feeders to Mrs. Milton's room, please email her at cmilton@hamptonschool.org

Important Dates:

- Grade 6 to Visit PHMS 5/7, SBAC - starts on 5/9 (Team B and C),
 - Teacher Appreciation Week: 5/6-5/10
- Drama Production (10am and 6pm) -
- Preschool Screening 5/16,
- Field Day 5/21,
- PTO 5/21 @ 5:30, Spring Concert (10am and 6pm) -
- Grade 6 Celebration Night 6/11 @ 5:30pm (tentative)



MARCH HUSKY OF THE MONTH GOES TO:

Preschool: Terri S.
Kindergarten: Collin C.
Team A: Andrea P.
Team B: Connor W.
Team C: Rachel M.
Art: Derek W.
Music: Niamh T-O.
PE/Health: Austin M.

APRIL HUSKY OF THE MONTH GOES TO:

Preschool: Jeromy T.
Kindergarten: Evin L.
Team A: Aurora A.
Team B: Camden L.
Team C: Owen H.
Art: Ariana T.
Music: Brenna B.
PE/Health: Evelyn W.

MEMORIAL DAY! (May 27th)

HES will be in attendance at this year's Memorial Day Parade. To sign up your student to be a walker/bike rider or ride our HES Float, please complete the Google Form linked in the QR Code. Ms. Merendina will send out more information closer to the holiday event.







Shop Squad Locker for HES Spiritwear!

